
 

  

I am writing to express my views on Perpetua Resources' Stibnite Gold Project. The opportunity 

presented by the project is compelling for many reasons and I am committed to seeing come to fruition. 

This is the best opportunity to clean up legacy tailings and waste, reconnect fish to miles of spawning 

grounds that they have been blocked from for 80 years and restore a river. Without Perpetua Resources, 

the site will likely never get the environmental attention it deserves. 

The Biden administration has set an ambitious goal to have a clean energy grid by 2035. We cannot 

meet that goal without antimony. Antimony is used to make solar panels, wind turbines and large-scale 

batteries. Currently, we do not have a domestic source of this critical mineral. The Stibnite Gold Project 

would provide America with a secure and sustainable source. In fact, the project could satisfy 35% of 

America's antimony needs and help support our clean energy future. Perpetua Resources has already 

agreed to provide enough antimony to Ambri to help the battery manufacturer power 1 million homes 

with solar power. I believe the minerals from the Stibnite Gold Project can be used to help us protect 

our environment and I trust in the company's plans to minimize environmental impacts during mining 

and restore the site when they are done. 

Perpetua Resources wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site. 

We should let them, especially considering the permitting process has worked and helped the company 

identify how to improve water quality and temperature in the SDEIS. Please permit the Stibnite Gold 

Project and continue to move this important project forward. 

Mark Coito 


